
First Time Guest 

We have a gift for you and your family.  Please complete the guest  

registration form in the bulletin and take it to the Welcome Center to 

claim your gift. We are so glad you’re here at Zoar to Worship the Lord! 

Sunday, July 28, 2019 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Please check us out on any of the following: 

Website: www.zoarbaptist.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/Zoar-Baptist-Church 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Zoar_Baptist 

Instagram: http://instagram.com/zoarbaptist 

The Baptist Association of Greater Baton Rouge (BAGBR) will have 

a  dedication service for the BAGBR Annex today at 4:00p.m.  The 

Annex will be named in honor of  T.W. and Iris Terrell.  

Dr. and Mrs. Terrell will be in attendance. 

Please make plans to attend.  

Pastor Search Committee Prayer 

“An the Lord is the one who goes 

ahead of you; He will be with you. 

He will not fail you or forsake you. 

Do not fear or be dismayed.”  

Deut. 31:8  Praise the Lord with us 

that we can trust Him to go before  

us and prepare our way. Praise The 

Lord for His unfailing presence with 

us. Continue to ask that He will make 

His perfect will very clear to us. 

Thank you. 

 

Flowers 

The beautiful flower arrangement 

today is in memory of Peggy 

Burkhalter from Jim Burkhalter and 

family.  

 

Student Challenge Week 

July 29th-Aug. 2nd –Sign up online.  

 

Weekday Ministry  

• Our Weekday Preschool 

Ministry is now enrolling for the 

2019-2020 school year. The 

ministry offers Parent’s Day Out 

and Pre-K.  

• There are positions open in our 

PDO program.   

Call Susan at 261-5199 for more 

information. 

 

Sports Ministry 

Now registering for Flag Football 

for boys and girls ages 5-10. Cost is 

$70 and deadline to register is 8/18.  

Register in the church office or 

online.   

 

Men’s Ministry 

Will be hosting a men’s rally on 

Thursday, August 22 at 6:30p.m. 

Dinner will be served from 5:30-

6:30p.m. Johnny Morgan will be the 

guest speaker presenting his 

Labrador Retrievers. 

 

Senior Adult Trip  

Fall trip is scheduled for October 7-

10. They will be going to Eureka 

Springs and Branson. Brochures are 

available in the church office. Please 

call Candy for more information. 

Deadline to sign up will be 

September 18. 

8:00 a.m. Traditional Worship  

Instrumental Prelude 

     “Blessed Be The Name” 

Prayer and Welcome into Worship 

     “Holy Holy Holy” 

Worship Through Giving  

     “Come Thou Fount Of Every Blessing” 

     “I Must Tell Jesus” 

     “Take My Life Lead Me Lord” 

Message From God’s Word                                       Dr. Mark Tolbert 

Time of Response  

     “Take My Life Lead Me Lord” 

 

9:30 a.m. Blended Worship  

Welcome To Zoar 

Prayer 

     “Here For You” 

Worship Through Giving 

     “The Lion And The Lamb” 

     “Here I Am To Worship” 

     “Lamb Of God” 

Message From God’s Word                                       Dr. Mark Tolbert 

Time of Response 

     “Nothing But The Blood” 



 

THIS WEEK AT ZOAR 

 

Sunday 

8:oo a.m. Worship, Celebration 

Choir 

9:30 a.m. Worship/Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. Auditorium 

Class/Sunday School 

Joint Celebration  

Choir Rehearsal 

6:00 p.m. Student Activities 
 

Monday 

5:15 p.m. Light Dinner 

6:00 p.m. Students Challenge 

Week 
 

Tuesday 

9:00 a.m. Library Workers 

6:00 p.m. Students Challenge 

Week 

6:00 p.m. Ceramics 
  

Wednesday 

9:00a.m. Prayer Meeting,  

5:00 p.m. Student Band Practice 

6:00 p.m. Students Challenge week 
 

Thursday 

6:00 p.m. Students Challenge 

Week 

 

Friday 

6:00 p.m. Students Challenge 

Week 

And the People Gave: 
2019 Budget Goal 

Weekly…………………….……….37,324.52 
Year to Date………….........1,082,411.06  
Giving 
07/21/19……..………………...…46,764.49 
Year to Date………...……….…969,902.69 

2019 YTD Special Offerings 
Annie Armstrong….……...………6,136.00 
Georgia Barnett……..……….….……10.00 
Lottie Moon………………....…… .…900.00 
La. Baptist Child Home…….…..1,238.71 
Cemetery Fund…….………........2,960.00 
Mission Dignity……………………....300.00 

FIREARMS ON  

CAMPUS 

Safety/Security Team members 

have met the requirements  

for having a firearm on campus 

for your safety.  


